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We certainly hope everyone has had a great summer! This is our planning 
time for next year so if anyone has any ideas they’d like to share, send us an 
email to office@otrc.net.   We are always happy to hear from you.  
Take care and we look forward to sharing our 2021 schedules with everyone 
in the very near future.    
Our thoughts are with all our parents and students as school starts back up. 
We wish everyone a great Fall – take care and have fun! 
 
 
All our best to all of you, 
Tim & Whitney McCright         
Original Team Roping, Inc.    
 
 


